
“A Call to Arms” The Life of
a  Civil  War  Soldier  on
Saturday, August 8

A Call to Arms!

Join Ruth and Abby, the national park’s 1850s ladies and Civil
War reenactor Mark Mello, for a day of insight into the life
of a Civil War soldier on Saturday, August 8, from 11:00
AM-3:00 PM. View artifacts, uniforms and weaponry, as well as
a diorama of the battle of the Gettysburg. This free event
will take place in the park garden. In case of inclement
weather it will be moved indoors.
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